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Extraordinary Council 19 December 2023 

Agenda item 3 Appointment to the Post of Chief Executive 

 

At its meeting of 14 December 2023, the Joint Appointments Committee 

RECOMMENDED to Council: 

That confirmation of a formal offer of appointment to the post of Joint Chief 

Executive/Head of Paid Service for both Guildford and Waverley Borough 

Councils be made to Pedro Wrobel, subject to the usual HR clearances and to no 

material or well-founded objection being made by either of the two Council 

Leaders on behalf of their respective Executives, in accordance with the 

provisions of Paragraph 5 of Part II of Schedule 1 to the Local Authorities 

(Standing Orders) (England) Regulations 2001. 

 

Motion to be proposed by Councillor Clark, seconded by Councillor Merryweather 

 

That the formal appointment of Pedro Wrobel to the post of Joint Chief 

Executive and designation as Head of Paid Service for both Waverley and 

Guildford Borough Councils be confirmed at a salary of £165,000 p.a., 

subject to the usual HR clearances. 

  

Reasons 

1. To appoint a Joint Chief Executive and Head of Paid Service, as part of the 
agreed collaboration arrangements between Guildford and Waverley 
Borough Councils.  

2. To comply with the requirements of Section 4 of the Local Government and 
Housing Act 1989 

 

CV/Career Summary of Pedro Wrobel 

A copy of Mr Wrobel’s CV/Career Summary is attached to this Supplement.  

Statutory consultation with the leaders of both councils 

In accordance with the requirements of paragraph 5 of Part II of Schedule 1 to 
The Local Authorities (Standing Orders) (England) Regulations 2001, the 
Executive members of both councils have been asked to confirm, with their 
respective Leaders, whether they have any well-founded objections to the 
appointment of Mr Wrobel.  This will be reported at the meeting before 
consideration of this item of business. 


